
STATE PROPERTIES REVIEW BOARD  

Minutes of Meeting Held On June 4, 2014 
 

The State Properties Review Board held a special meeting on June 4, 2014 starting at H.H. Ellis Technical High 

School, 613 Upper Maple Street, Danielson, CT.   

    Members Present: Edwin S. Greenberg, Chairman 

Bennett Millstein, Vice Chairman  

Bruce Josephy, Secretary 

Mark A. Norman 

Pasquale A. Pepe 

 

             Members Absent:   John P. Valengavich 

  

         

Chairman Greenberg called the meeting to order at 9:30 A.M.  

  

Mr. Josephy moved and Mr. Norman seconded a motion to enter into Open Session.  The motion passed 

unanimously.  

 

OPEN SESSION  

 

The purpose of the meeting was to conduct a tour of the recently completed and ongoing building renovations at 

H.H Ellis Technical High School and at Quinebaug Valley Community College.   

 

The walk through of each facility was led by Robert Dexter project manager for the Department of Construction 

Services.   The Board started with a tour of H.H. Ellis Technical High School at 9:45 and then proceeded over to 

Quinebaug Valley Community College at 10:55.  The Board was provided an opportunity to observe completed 

and on ongoing construction activities at each location, 

 

The Board previously approved various improvements at H.H. Ellis under PRB #14-030 as well as the recent 

approval for an expanded scope at Quinebaug Valley Community College under PRB #14-127. 

 

The Board completed its tour and inspection of the buildings and the meeting adjourned at 11:45 

 

APPROVED: ________________________________ Date: ________  

                         Bruce Josephy, Secretary   


